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Promoting summer reading and public libraries at the Addison

Public Library's summer reading program
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ISSUE: SUMMER READING 

We're always grateful for opportunities to support our local public libraries.

Senator O'Mara and Assemblyman Phil Palmesano visited the Addison Public Library

summer reading program on Thursday, July 13th.  

O'Mara and Palmesano said, "We're always grateful for opportunities to support our local

public libraries.  The Southern Tier and Finger Lakes regions are lucky to have an incredible

network of public libraries offering access to books and other reading activities, including

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/thomas-f-omara
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/summer-reading
https://www.facebook.com/AddisonPublicLibrary/


summer reading opportunities."

[In the photo above, from left to right: Former Steuben County Legislator Pat McAllister,

Library Director Lori Patterson, Senator O'Mara, and Assemblyman Palmesano.]

The New York Library Association presented O'Mara with its 2016 "Outstanding Advocate for

Libraries Award."

O'Mara also reminded area residents that he is sponsoring an online reading program this

summer.  Find out more and participate HERE.
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